
From: Beverly Smith <BeverlySmith@schouse.gov>
To: Rainwater, FrankFrank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Mike ShealyMikeShealy@scsenate.gov
Paul PatrickPaulPatrick@schouse.gov

Date: 11/1/2012 12:56:17 PM
Subject: RE: FYI - 2011 Local Government Finance Report

Thanks Frank.  Bev
 
From: Rainwater, Frank [mailto:Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 12:01 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh; Mike Shealy; Beverly Smith; Paul Patrick
 
Subject: FYI - 2011 Local Government Finance Report
 
FYI – our 2011 Local  Government Finance Report is out and available on our website, but I have attached a copy for 
your convenience.
We are working a new web site where this data will be searchable and can be downloaded in excel; however, that 
option will not be available for a few more months.  In the meantime, if you have a research need, we can provide 
these files to you in an excel format so you do not have to re-key the data.
Let us know if you have any questions,
Frank
 
From: Wren, Lisa 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 10:38 AM
 
To: Rainwater, Frank
 
Subject: 2011 Local Government Finance Report
 
Frank,
 
Per your request, attached is the 2011 Local Government Finance Report.
 
Thanks,
 
Lisa Wren
SC Budget and Control Board
Office of Research and Statistics
1000 Assembly Street
Columbia, SC 29201
 
(803) 734-3783 (Phone)
(803) 734-4719 (Fax)
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